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Policy statement

The University follows all relevant laws in reporting cases of communicable diseases. The University will take appropriate measures to
alert the University community to the risk of disease when circumstances warrant such communication. The University respects
individual confidentiality and treat individuals on a case-by-case basis, consistent with the advice of qualified medical and professional
personnel. For more information about the University's protocols in response to communicable diseases, contact the Student Health
Office.
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